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Segerström will be delisted

AB Segerström & Svensson (publ) has, based on a decision by the Board of
Directors, today submitted an application for the delisting of the company’s
share from the O-list to OM Stockholm Exchange. The reason for the application
is that Sanmina Holding AB, which owns 94 percent of the shares representing
97.8 percent of the votes in Segerström, has commenced compulsory purchase
proceedings for the remaining shares.

The last day the shares in Segerström are listed and traded is expected to be
March 26, 2001.

The Board of Directors has decided to propose to the Annual General Meeting
that no dividend is paid out for the financial year 2000.
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